

NEWSLETTER

RENFREW MUSEUM AND PARK

OCTOBER 1979

OCTOBER is the month when the spectacular colors of Fall are on display in Renfrew Park. Come out to Renfrew, have a last-of-the-season picnic, take a walk through the park and enjoy the beautiful array of trees in their autumn glory.

The FREE FILM PROGRAM continues in the Renfrew Museum basement this month.

October 13, 14 Saturday and Sunday 1-4 p.m. "Life, Liberty, and the Pursuit of Happiness"--a film about early America and her artists.

October 20, 21 Saturday and Sunday 1-4 p.m. "American Folk Art"--a look at the art produced by the non-professional average American.

October 27, 28 Saturday and Sunday 1-4 p.m. "Kentucky Heritage: Traditional Quilting"--the history and techniques of quilt making in early America.

Don't forget that the TILT-TOP TABLE EXHIBIT continues until December in the Renfrew Museum Changing Gallery. Featured in the exhibit are five tables on loan from the collection of Mrs. Florence Hoover Yingling of Waynesboro.

In December the Renfrew Changing Gallery will feature an exhibit of BELL FAMILY POTTERY, with emphasis on JOHN BELL of Waynesboro. Included in the exhibit will be recently acquired Bell pieces.

Renfrew would like to announce the gift of an unusual sewing or hemming bird from Mrs. Patricia Nicholson of Greencastle. The bird is a delightful addition to the Renfrew Collection.

If you are at Hagerstown Junior College, Hagerstown, Maryland sometime during October stop in the Student Center and see an EXHIBIT of artifacts from the Renfrew Collection. The exhibit will run throughout the month of October.

HAVE A WONDERFUL OCTOBER!!!